
March 6th, 2005 
 
 
Dear Doctor Anderluh, 
 
I would greatly appreciate a reprint (or pdf file) of your article: 
 
 “Interaction of the eukaryotic pore-forming cytolysin equinatoxin II with model 
membranes: 19F NMR studies” 
 
 which appeared in: 
 
 J. Mol. Biol. 347 (2005):27-39. 
 
 
Thank you for your courtesy. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 
(Firma con la dirección completa) 


